
A Breath of Fresh Air

Virgo Brace Playground 
This is a very popular playground for families in Treendale South. 
The $350,000 in grant funding will support much needed play 
equipment  upgrades and shade infrastructure. 

2025-26 Budget 
Highlights 

Collie River Bridge Fishing Platform 
Community members enjoy the fishing platform on the north end 
of the Collie River Bridge, but the infrastructure needs repair. The 
$225,000 budgeted for the project, which includes a $150,000 
grant, will help restore the platform and make the area a fishing 
and crabbing hotspot once more. 

Remember the Funding your Future campaign? 
This was the community’s push for investment in 
key projects designed to build on local lifestyle 
opportunities and support current and future 
community needs.  
The campaign was launched in January. 

The Shire of Harvey secured election commitment 
funding to support these projects and some will be 
progressed under 2026-2026 Annual Budget.
Take a look at some of the Funding your Future 
projects included in this Budget.  



Harvey Community Precinct - Stage 1 
This Budget includes $7,050,000 to move the Harvey 
Community Precinct - Stage 1 project forward ($14, 100,000 set 
aside overall). Key features of this project include a major 
 revedelopment of The Harvey Library. 

Munda Biddi Spur Trail 
This spur trail is the next step to developing the Harvey Region 
into a adventure tourism destination. We have budgeted 
$1,000,000 to establish a trail experience that would appeal to 
cyclists looking for a short multi-day off road cycling trip. 
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F: 08 9729 2035 
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PO Box 500, Harvey 
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Want to learn more? 
View the full 2025-2026 Annual Budget. 
Connect with us on Facebook or visit harvey.wa.gov.au 

Leschenault Leisure Centre Courts Expansion 
The LLC is always busy with people wanting to swim, participate 
in fitness programs and play sport. The $14,950,000 in funding 
set aside this financial year will help deliver four fully compliant 
courts and keep the Centre viable as a regional sports facility for 
at least two more decades. Overall, this is a $25,000,000 project.


